Compatible Electronics, Inc.

CETCB

Dear TCB

Per the EMC Regulatory Compliance Engineer of Belkin International, Inc. the following statement shall be added
as an insert to already produced manuals, and will be printed in newly produced manuals

“The user is cautioned that changes and modifications made to the equipment without the
approval of manufacturer could void the user's authority to operate this equipment.”

We hope that this addresses the item number | in your email dated 5/12/09 regarding the subject FCC ID:
K7SF8Z441

Regards,

Compatible Electronics, Inc.
Josh Hansen

Test Engineer

5/12/2009



